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The Township’s Siren, Shelter-in-
Place and Community Alert 

Network (CAN) systems were 
tested on: 

 
May 13

th
 in Elmira  

May 14
th

 in Breslau, and 
May 15

th
 in St. Jacobs. 

 
You should have received a telephone 

call from the automated Community 

Alert Network. 

If you did not receive a phone call or 

voicemail message, please update your 

contact information with: 

 

The Township of Woolwich at 

519-669-6006 or visit 

www.woolwich.ca 
 

DDDiiiddd   yyyooouuu   rrreeeccceeeiiivvveee   aaa   cccaaallllll   fffrrrooommm   ttthhheee   

CCCooommmmmmuuunnniiitttyyy   AAAllleeerrrtttiiinnnggg      

NNNeeetttwwwooorrrkkk???   


